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I am strongly opposed to SB 210, and am confused why we would attempt as a state 

to fix something that is not broken. Making voting more difficult for eligible voters is a 

waste of taxpayer money and time, and distracts from the record number of critical 

bills we need to address this legislative session, including wildfire mitigation 

strategies in my wildfire prone community. SB 201 revokes Oregonian's long 

standing right to vote by mail and would undermine the accessibility and inclusivity 

that have been the hallmarks of Oregon’s electoral system for decades. Oregon has 

been a leader in implementing a universal vote-by-mail system, which has 

significantly increased voter participation and streamlined the electoral process. 

 

Thank you, 

Max Bell 


